
 

 
 

 
 

Vienna, 26 March 2025 
 
 
 
To the Family, Friends, and Colleagues of Hannes Tretter, 
 
 
On behalf of the Centre for the Enforcement of Human Rights International, we extend our deepest 
condolences on the passing of Professor Hannes Tretter. We are saddened by this loss and join in 
mourning a remarkable individual whose life’s work has left a lasting mark on the field of human rights. 
 
Professor Tretter’s unwavering dedication to the promotion and protection of human rights was an 
inspiration to all who had the privilege of knowing and working with him. His scholarly contributions, 
tireless advocacy, and compassionate spirit not only advanced justice but also nurtured a global 
community committed to upholding human dignity. 
 
We are especially grateful for the invaluable cooperation and support he extended to our organization. 
His insights and expertise enriched our collective efforts, and his passion for justice was a guiding light. 
Professor Tretter’s legacy will continue to inspire and shape the pursuit of human rights for generations 
to come. 
 
During this difficult time, our thoughts are with his family, friends, and all who had the honor of working 
alongside him. May his memory be a source of comfort and strength, and may his profound 
contributions never be forgotten. 
 
 
With deepest sympathy and gratitude, 
 
The Board and colleagues of the Centre for the Enforcement of Human Rights International 


